
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 20th January 2017 
 
 
Please see below information on activities taking place this Saturday 21st January, 2017. 
 
We will be making some adjustments to the round-a-about located outside the Media City building. 
 
Access to the carpark and loading dock will be maintained at all times.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com  

 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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